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Background

MEMORANDUM

Mayor and City Council

Richard Meyers, City Manager

COST OF LIVING ALLOWANCE FOR CITY MANAGER

August 9, 2023

All regular full-time staff salaries have been adjusted by a Cost of Living Allowance of 5%
beginning July 1,2023. The only remaining regular fulltime employee salary that has not been
adjusted is the City Manager salary.

I am asking that the same COLA adjustment of 5% beginning on July I, 2023 be made to the
City Manager salary.

Recommendation

That the City Council, by motion, increase the City Manager salary by the Cost of Living
Allowance of5% effective July 1,2023.

Monthly COLA cost $632.90.


